
 

 

20th May 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 3 Exercise Video 

 
As part of our School Improvement Plan, we made a video, featuring your child, which encourages 
children to exercise as part of a healthy lifestyle. 
 
We’d really like to put this video on our website so that others in our school community can see how our 
Year 3 children include exercise in their lives. If you do not wish for the video to feature your child, 
please complete the slip below and return it to the school office by Tuesday 2nd June and we can edit 
the video to make sure your child does not appear in the film. The video will be added to the school 
website shortly after this date. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Year 3 Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Year 3 Exercise Video 
 

I do not consent to my child being featured in the Year 3 Exercise video. 
 

Child’s name: __________________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 
Signed (parent/carer): __________________________________________ Date: _______________ 


